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Sir Arthur Currie, G.CeM.G., K.C.RB.,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
MONTREAL.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

Upon consultation with our president,
Mr. Frank W. Clarke, the conclusion has been reached
that our contribution to the upkeep of the Chair in
Industrial & Cellulose Chemistry at MeGill might best
be met by semi-annual instsllments. The total smount
promised was {7500 per year. We are, therefore, en-
closing our cheque for ?3750.00 which is one half of
the first year's payments dating from November 1lst.
7e understand that the Chair dates from Nov.lst,1925.

Trusting this will be satisfactory
to McGill, we are,

Yours very truly,
CANADIAN PULP & PAPER ASSOCIATION
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Secretary




